
  Announcement 
 

 
CABB announces CFO change  
 
August 23, 2024 – CABB Group will have a new Chief Financial Officer (CFO) starting January 1, 
2025. The company has agreed with its preferred candidate to join CABB on this date and will 
officially introduce him in October. 
 
The new CFO brings over 25 years of experience in managing international businesses, including nearly 
ten years as CFO of various private equity portfolio companies. Throughout his career, he has gained 
extensive experience in successfully transforming businesses and increasing their value. Additionally, he 
has substantial knowledge of the chemical industry. He will succeed Markus Schürholz (59), who will 
leave CABB after nearly six years at his own request to pursue a new professional challenge. 
 
"We are very pleased that we were able to attract our preferred candidate for the CFO position at CABB 
Group. He is an ideal fit for us," said CEO Thomas H. Ahrens. "I would like to thank Markus for his 
successful work and dedication to the CABB Group and wish him all the best for the future." 
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About CABB 

The CABB Group is a leading Crop Science contract development and manufacturing organization (CDMO), supplying customized 

active ingredients. CABB also offers high-complexity and high-purity chemical ingredients to customers in the Life Sciences and 

Performance Materials markets. The company operates six production sites in Pratteln (Switzerland), Kokkola (Finland), Galena 

(USA), Knapsack and Gersthofen (Germany), Jining (China). With around 1,200 employees, CABB recorded an annual turnover of 

about €740 million in the 2023 financial year.  

 
 

 

 

https://farnerch.sharepoint.com/Clients/CABB%20GmbH/CABB%20-%20Kommunikationsberatung/Shared%20Documents/06.%20Texte/01%20Medienmitteilungen/2024/240805_CFO%20Wechsel/media%40cabb-chemicals.com

